
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: Careers Fair/BBY/pl 
 
20th September 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you and your child to The Grange Academy Careers Fair on Wednesday, 9th 
October 2019.  Year 10 and 11 students will attend during the school day and parents/carers of all other 
students will be invited to attend from 2:35pm – 4:00pm. 
 
The Careers Fair is an opportunity for students and their parents/carers to find out more about the 
different options open to them when they finish school, to better understand what GCSE and 
examination grades they must aim for and to inspire them to consider new careers and courses. 
 
The organisations below have confirmed their attendance and we expect several more in the weeks 
leading up to the event: 
 

Active Soccer 

Alston Widnes 

Andrew Collinge Hairdressing 

Cheshire Constabulary 

Cornerstones Warrington 

David Campbell Football Academy 

Edge Hill University 

Fowler Education and Football Academy 

GMLPF 

Keepmoat Homes 

LIPA 

MBNA 

Newcastle University 

North West Ambulance Service 

Priestley College 

Reaseheath College 

Riverside College and Cronton Sixth Form 

SGISM 

the British Army (Cheshire area) 

the University of Chester 

Warrington and Halton Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 

 
If you would like further details, or wish to discuss any aspect of the Careers Fair, please do not hesitate 
to contact our school careers advisor at jane.conlon@halton.gov.uk or telephone 0151 511 7300. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Bibby 
Assistant Associate Principal 
The Grange Academy 


